Martha Kehoe 1765 Dulong Madison Heights, MI . 48071

August 10, 2023

Madison Heights Zoning Board Commission

Attn: Mark Kimble, Chairperson:

I regret to inform you that it will be necessary for me to resign from my position on the Zoning Board Commission due to health issues. The issues have prevented me from attending the scheduled meetings.

It is with great sadness that I have come to this decision but it is the best decision for the good of the work of the Commission.

Sincerely,

MRS MARTHA Kettoe

Mrs. Martha Kehoe